
Dear All, 
 
The consultation for the next stage of the Bromley Local Plan review has launched 
(see below for links): 
  

• News release - https://www.bromley.gov.uk/news/article/859/have-your-say-
on-the-borough-s-future-in-local-plan-consultation 
 

• Facebook post - https://www.facebook.com/LBBromley 
 

• X post - https://x.com/LBofBromley/status/1948765703806279830 
 

• Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/p/DMiT8U6t17a/?img_index=1 
  
We are keen to encourage responses from across the ward (and wider!). The 
consultation responses will be used to guide the preparation of a draft Local Plan 
submission for further consideration next year.  
 
Wanted to share with you for your consideration and for you to share with residents. 
 

 
Thanks, Felicity  
 
Cllr Felicity Bainbridge  
Shortlands & Park Langley Ward I London Borough of Bromley 

T: 07860 878926 I E: felicity.bainbridge@bromley.gov.uk  
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